
 
The North Carolina Office of Strategic Partnerships (OSP) is hosting the 2023 Government 
Research Partnerships Learning Forum on Thursday, April 13. The all-day event will be in-person 
in the Triangle (full details forthcoming).  
 
The Learning Forum will be an opportunity to showcase and discuss examples of government-
research and government-philanthropy partnerships and to workshop aspects of partnership 
development, launch, and execution.  
 
OSP invites partners from government, philanthropy, and research (public and private colleges, 
universities, community colleges, and other research organizations) to share examples of cross-
sector partnerships underway or completed in North Carolina for possible feature during the 
Learning Forum. To apply to present a partnership, complete the relevant questions in the 
registration form (link below) by March 30. 
 
Registration is free, but space is limited. (You can register for the Learning Forum without 
applying to present a partnership.) 
 

Click here to register  

 
Following registration, you will receive a calendar hold.  
 
Please share this with others who may be interested. If you have questions, contact 
partnerships@osbm.nc.gov. 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/rrrbXW2qr5
mailto:partnerships@osbm.nc.gov

